
Senior Pastor   Geoff Chapman geoff@universitychapel.org  x101 

KEY CONTACT INFO 

MINISTRIES 

WANT TO LEARN MORE? 

Join the UC Mailing List for weekly 
church updates! Contact Administra-
tor Jenny Dunbar to join. 

Administrator   Jenny Dunbar uc@universitychapel.org   x100 

Family Ministries Pastor  Joshua Walker joshua@universitychapel.org  x104 

Family Ministries Pastor  Saana Walker saana@universitychapel.org   

Worship Pastor   Dan Ray  dan@universitychapel.org   

University Pastor   Paul Robinson paul@sojournchurch.ca   

Visit our website for more info 
about our church, ministries, and 
events: universitychapel.org.  

We’re glad you are here with 
us this morning!  

Loving Christ, Serving the World 

SERIES The Seven  
Heavenly Virtues 
 

7 Heavenly Virtues: Generosity 
1 Timothy 6:17-19 
 

John Page,  
Guest Speaker 

Connect, make new friends, and 
grow spiritually! Groups meet 
weekly on Mondays or Thursdays. 
Contact Pastor Geoff to join!  

Growth 
Groups 

All students are invited to join this 
fellowship group! We meet at 6pm 
on Wednesdays for dinner & study. 
Contact Paul Robinson for more!  

Saint 
Thomas 
Mission 

If you can speak English you can 
serve the neighbourhood! Join us 
Wednesdays at 10:00am. Contact 
Irene: esl@universitychapel.org.  

ESL 
Classes 

Sundays, 5:00pm. Come for a litur-
gical service of worship, prayer 
and teaching in the Anglican tradi-
tion followed by dinner at 6:30pm. 

Sojourn 
Church 

All are welcome to this time of 
prayer and scripture on Mondays 
& Wednesdays from 7:00-7:45am 
and Fridays from 8:00-8:45am.  

Morning 
Prayer 

Fridays, 7:00pm. Grades 8-12, 
come weekly for games, discussion 
and snacks. Grades 5-7, come bi-
weekly (see schedule in foyer).  

Youth 
Ministry 

In addition to cash and cheque 
tithes, we accept credit cards online 
and automatic debit withdrawals.  

5375 University Boulevard 
Vancouver, BC, V6T 1K3 
604-222-0800 

SERMON 

SPEAKER 

May 5, 2019 



CHILDREN & YOUTH 

NURSERY 

TODDLERS 

CHILDREN 

JUNIOR 
YOUTH 

SENIOR 
YOUTH 

Grades 8-12, join your 
leader on alternating 
weeks downstairs after 
dismissal. TODAY’S 
LEADER: Joshua Walker 

Kids up to age 3, find your 
leaders at the back of the 

sanctuary at 10:20am.  
TODAY’S LEADERS:  

Kevin Song 

Grades 5-7, join your 
leader in the classroom 

off the foyer after dis-
missal. TODAY’S LEADER: 

Joshua Walker 

Babies (birth to walking) 
may join the nursery at 
10am. TODAY’S LEADER: 
Christina Lui 

Pre-K to Grade 4, find your 
leaders at the back of the 
sanctuary at 10:20am.  
TODAY’S LEADERS:  
Ivan Cheung & Martin Fai 

Q1 Budgeted Offering  $89, 277.68 
 

Q1 Actual Offering   $53, 282.46 
 

Q1 Shortfall     $35, 995.22 

Financial Offering Update— 
First Quarter 

Many, many thanks to everyone who has helped 
us put together our new basement kitchen! The 
assembly is now done and we are on to the next 
phase! Stay tuned for specific dates for the demo-
lition of the old kitchen and the installation of the 
new kitchen—this will likely take place during the 
last week of May.  

Please note that Morning Prayer will take a short 
break while Pastor Geoff is away, beginning this 
week. We will resume on Wednesday, May 22.   

University Chapel provides a short church service 
for Blenheim Lodge, a local retirement home, on a 
quarterly basis. Our next service is on Sunday, May 
12 from 3:30-4:00pm. If you would like to partici-
pate in this service in any way (music, reading, or 
interacting with residents) or if you would like to 
learn more, please speak to David Cheng today or 
email him at szemingcheng@gmail.com.  

Morning Prayer on a short break 

Basement Kitchen—update 

Blenheim Lodge Service—Sun May 12 

Thank you for helping  
on Saturday!  
 

A huge thank you to everyone who 
came out to the Work Day yester-
day! We had a lot of fun and our 
building and property are looking 
much better today! Stay tuned for 
more work days this spring focusing  
on the basement kitchen and the 
garden.  

Operation Baby Bottle 
 

We invite you to support your local Crisis Pregnancy Cen-
tre by joining the Operation Baby Bottle Campaign (May 
12-June 16). On Mother’s Day, sign up in the foyer and 
pick a baby bottle. Start filling up your bottle with change 
(or cash/cheque), complete the reply form and return the 
bottle on Father’s Day. Your support helps women and 
men facing an unplanned pregnancy to receive care and 
support, peer counselling, education info, and community 
referral. Please see the insert in your bulletin for more.    

Roar Summer Day Camp 

Registration is now open for this year’s Sum-
mer Day Camp! Participants and volunteers, 
please visit our website (universitychapel.org) 
to register today! For kids kindergarten-ready 
to age 10, and volunteers aged 11 and older!  

July 29-August 2 

Questions?  
Contact saana@universitychapel.org 

Did you know that in addition to giving 
with cash or cheque on a Sunday morning, 
you can also choose to give electronically? 
Visit our website or download the Pushpay 
app on your phone to give with your credit 
card, or contact Jenny to set up a recurring 
debit withdrawal!  


